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20th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 1 & Year 2 Trip to Sewerby Hall & Gardens 

We are excited to announce a day trip to Sewerby Hall & Gardens on Wednesday 16th July.  

This will be for both Year 1 and Year 2 children. The day will include: 

● An educational workshop inside Sewerby Hall- Children will explore the life and achievements of Amy 
Johnson through the unique collection of Amy Johnson memorabilia and personal items at Sewerby 
Hall.  
 

● Time to explore the zoo and gardens- Children will enjoy a walk in the gardens and the opportunity to 
see a variety of animals in the zoo including penguins, donkeys, coatis and llamas.  

For the trip, your child should wear their school uniform, comfortable footwear and bring a coat. We will be 
spending a lot of the day outside so please ensure your child is prepared for whatever the weather brings 
(including a sunhat and the application of sunscreen before school).  

The coaches will leave the school promptly at 9am. The classroom doors will be open earlier on this day from 
8.30am so the children can be registered and use the toilet before heading to the coaches. We will return to 
school between 3.45-4pm (an email will be sent out from the school office if we are going to be any later than 
4pm). Children can be collected from the coach on Elloughton Road on our return to school.  

The cost of the trip is £27.10 to include the cost of the coach, admission to the hall / zoo / gardens and an 
educational workshop. Please make your payment and give your consent for the trip on Arbor via the Trips 
section by Friday 27th June 2025.  

If you have any financial concerns, please contact either Mrs Shepherdson or the school office for a 
confidential discussion. 
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Your child can choose to bring a home packed lunch or they can select a school packed lunch. Please 
complete the attached form and return to the class teacher or the school office by Friday 27th June 2025 to 
enable us to efficiently plan for meals for the trip. 

If your child is bringing a home packed lunch, it is best for everything to be disposable and not in a lunchbox. 
The children will need to carry everything they bring from home (a small rucksack is allowed). Please also 
provide a water bottle and a plastic bag (should the ground be damp when we eat lunch). 

Thank you. 

Miss Fraser, Miss Stainton, Mrs Moyle and Mrs Rozenbroek 

 

******************************************************************************************************* 

 

KS1 Trip to Sewerby Hall – Wednesday 16th July 2025 

 

Name of Child …………………………………………………………………… 

Class ……………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

*please choose one of the options below 

 

1. I would like the school to provide a packed lunch with a ham sandwich 

 

2. I would like the school to provide a packed lunch with a cheese sandwich 

 

3. I will provide my own packed lunch 
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